
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PFA Nearly New Uniform Sale 

Friday 2nd July 
3pm-4pm 

SALE TO BE HELD AT SCHOOL  

Subject to Weather Conditions. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS SO FAR, 

WE ARE STILL ACCEPTING DONATIONS AHEAD OF THIS SALE,  

DONATIONS BOXES CAN BE FOUND UNDER THE PFA NOTICEBOARD 
BY THE SCHOOL MAIN ENTRANCE. 

Thank you for supporting your PFA 


